
To whom it may concern, 
 
I strongly oppose this vaccination bill.  This bill takes away our rights as parents to make the best 
decision that we can for our children.  In healthcare nowadays we HAVE to be our own 
advocates!!!  This takes that opportunity away from us!   
 
My children have completed their MMR series and I am thankful that this vaccine exists.  But...  there 
are other vaccines that I am not comfortable with my children receiving.  I don’t want to be put in a 
situation where I have no say so.  When I choose to vaccinate or not, I involve my children-it is a family 
decision that it thoroughly researched and discussed.   
 
Please don’t take this away from us! 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration! 
 
Jenny Marino 
--  
Jenny Marino Beautycounter consultant beautycounter.com/jennymarino 
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